From:

To:

Cc:

Subject: FW: URGENT REQUEST TO RESPOND
Date: 05 August 2022 15:03:56

fyi

Kind regards,

Executive Director - Education & Children’s Services
East Lothian Council

John Muir House

Haddington

EH41 3HA
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From:
Sent: 05 August 2022 15:02
To:
Cc:

Subject: URGENT REQUEST TO RESPOND

Dear

| write to you to express my serious concern that despite several attempts, we have still
not received any response to our request for a meeting to discuss the renewal of our
contract with Pear Tree. This matter is now very urgent. We have given you two options

for meetings of 11th August at 2.30pm or Monday 15t August at 9.30am both at our



main office in John Muir House in Haddington. As previously noted we await your
preference of date and note of who will be attending. This response should be sent to

me no later than 5pm on Monday gth August.

Failure to respond to this request will result in the Council not renewing the contract
with Pear Tree.

Head of Education

East Lothian Council
John Muir House
Haddington EH41 3HA.
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